Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 4:39 PM

To: 'Yola Bayram'

Cc: Steve Michelson

Subject: RE: 1700 Jefferson RO#151 Extension Request

Yola and Steve,

As discussed, | have extended the due date 60 days, from May 31 to August 1, 2016, and have updated
Geotracker to reflect this. As before, permitting with the city of Oakland can be a challenge. Should you need
to document the extension, you can use this email.

Good luck,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 1:39 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Steve Michelson

Subject: 1700 Jefferson RO#151 Extension Request

Hi Mark,

As we discussed last week, we were unable to drill in the parking lane or sidewalk on Jefferson Street due to utilities.
However, we will be able to advance borings in the right lane of the west side of Jefferson Street without any utility
interference. A traffic control plan will take up to 3 weeks for approval from the City of Oakland. We’d like to request a
45 to 60 day extension for the report submittal to accommodate this waiting period for City approval since we won’t be
able to remobilize for the drilling until at least the 3" week of June.

Thank you!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

Applied Water Resources

direct~ 510 671 2088  cell~ 313 204 8477 fax~ 510373 2166

2363 Mariner Square Dr Suite 245, Alameda CA 94501
ybayram®@awrcorp.net




